
Runners  give  back  to  land
manager
The Kokanee Salmon Festival at Taylor Creek Visitor Center
each October is possible because of support from local groups
like the Kokanee Trail Runs and the U.S. Forest Service’s
nonprofit organization Tahoe Heritage Foundation.

Joe  Tillson,
Renee and Mark
Gorevin,  Jean
Norman

The Kokanee Trail Runs recently donated $4,000 to the Forest
Service’s nonprofit to go toward the Kokanee Salmon Festival
2011.
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